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Purpose 
The initial release of PLM-202-SUB detergent for use in submersible PostProcess machines (DEMI 200, DEMI 

400, DEMI 800) with FDM support material as a replacement for PG2. PLM-202-SUB will be available on March 

31, 2020. 

 

Hazard Change 
There is no change in hazard category for PLM-202-SUB in comparison to PG2. 

 

Reason for Change 
Through the continuous improvement process, PG2 has been updated to increase a competitive advantage 

over direct competitors. 

 

Explanation of Naming 
 

 

 

 

Testing 
Testing (right) shows the continuous improvement solution, PLM-202-SUB, provides a dramatic reduction of 

support removal cycle time in comparison with the original version. 
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